Cyber Patriot Summer Camp

AT MPHS IN NJROTC ROOM!
“CONNECTING THE WORLD ONE BYTE AT A TIME”

From June 27- 30th from 9:00 am to 12:30 pm & June 30th from 8:00am to
1:00pm.
All current/incoming team members are required to attend!
All district students current 7th through 12th graders are welcome!

We will be going over introductions to Cyber Ethics, Networking & Security,
VMW(Image Practices), & command lines: Microsoft, Linux, Debian, and Ubuntu.
The 30th is a live nationwide comp!

RESERVE A SPOT BY SIGNING UP HERE: ENROLL NOW! You can also
email your full name, grade, current school, and contact

number to kathy wilde@msd25.org with the subject line
“2023 Cyber Camp” to be added to the camp.



https://forms.gle/kzZTpSNMZpPnS3jKA
mailto:kathleen_wilde@msd25.org

